
RAFAEL BRINNER

<Date>

<Primary Addressee>
<Preferred Address 1>, <Preferred Address 2>
< City>, <State> <ZIP>

Dear <Primary Salutation>,

On October 27, we were all jolted by the news of a mass shooting on Shabbat at the 
Tree of Life synagogue in Pittsburgh. My heart went out to the victims of this horrific 
attack, their families, and the Jewish community there.

My thoughts quickly pivoted to our close-knit Jewish community here in the Bay Area, 
and our responsibility at the Federation to enhance security at our synagogues and 
other Jewish institutions.

For many years now, the Federation has been working behind the scenes to fortify our 
community and enhance its resiliency. From attending Shabbat services to sending 
children to Hebrew school, we should continue participating in Jewish communal life 
as always, and not give in to fear. And we do so by instilling a culture of security and 
preparedness rooted in watchfulness.  

Earlier this year, the Federation hired me as the Director of Jewish Community Security, 
in part due to my extensive intelligence and security experience with the Department 
of Homeland Security and Department of Defense.

For the past ten months, I have been working closely with local Jewish institutions, 
connecting them with security resources, assisting them with grant applications for 
security upgrades, leading security workshops, and advising on best practices. 

Your gift, combined with others, makes it possible for me to help keep our 
community safe.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

In the outpouring of grief after the Pittsburgh massacre, I noticed that the people 
gathering in solidarity at the various Bay Area memorials were not just members of our 
Jewish community, but from faith-based institutions across the spectrum. 

Tragedy can bring out the best in people, reminding us that we are not alone. All of us, 
no matter our religious affiliation, are working together to make our country safe from 
hate. Now, more than ever, I place hope in our core value of tikkun olam.

This year brought its share of the unexpected. But thanks to your generous support, 
we were there when we were needed the most. 

Whether it’s hurricanes slamming into the coasts, devastation from the California 
wildfires, or seniors in need of food and medicine in the former Soviet Union, your 
gift provides the resources to do what we do best – help people in need whenever 
there’s an emergency, crisis, or disaster.

Your gift of <$ASK 1> by January 1 would strengthen our community and ensure that 
we can continue addressing unforeseen issues as well as everyday needs.

Thank you in advance for your continued support, and please accept our wishes for a 
happy and healthy New Year.

Sincerely,

Rafael Brinner, Director of Jewish Community Security
Jewish Community Federation and Endowment Fund

P.S. You know the old saying: it’s always something. With your tax-deductible support for 
the Federation, you can be sure that when the unpredictable happens, you’ve helped us 
prepare. Please give today.
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             YES, I am pleased to support the Federation. 

<Ask 1>

<Prim Addressee>

<Org Name>

<Pref Address 1>

<Pref City>, <Pref State> <Pref zip>

<Ask 2> <Last Gift>

Card number SignatureExp. Date

Other: $

My gift for the 2019 Annual Campaign is checked below:

My check is enclosed (please make payable to JCF)

VisaPlease charge my: MasterCard American Express

Please bill me. I understand I have until December 31, 2019 to fulfill this commitment. M2019ren1 <CID>

CALL: 415.512.6290
WEB: jewishfed.org/give

Please make any necessary corrections 
to your contact information.


